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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Betty Schneider <bschnei@comcast.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 8:28 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern

I am a 4x trader with a small account. This new regulation would force me and a lot of others
out of the market. I am asking you not to change the leverage.

Betty Schneider
8661 Edison St
Denver, CO 80229
TN 303 287 4141

bschnei@comcast.net


